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The student orientation programme for the batch of 2025 was held on 15th July 

2025.  The event was organized to welcome the new batch of students and 

familiarize the students with the institution’s guidelines, academic framework, 

and support systems, while also inspiring them to begin their academic journey 

with purpose and clarity. 



The programme began with opening prayer and Bible reading, setting a solemn 

and reflective tone for the day. The Principal formally welcomed the guest 

speaker and addressed the students, expressing the significance of the orientation 

in laying a strong foundation for their academic and personal growth. 

The highlight of the orientation was a motivational talk delivered by the guest 

speaker, Mrs. Lincy Mary Iype, a respected Pastor and Counselor at Kainos, as 

well as the Co-founder of Mustard Cafe & Ministries, Bengaluru. She addressed 

the students on the powerful and thought-provoking topic: “Think About What 

You Are Thinking About.”  

Her session focused on the importance of self-awareness, mental discipline, and 

cultivating a positive thought life. She emphasized how our thoughts shape our 

actions, behaviours, and ultimately, our future. Through personal experience, 

spiritual insights, and practical advice, she encouraged students to be intentional 

in managing their thought patterns and to filter negative influences. Her message 

was deeply inspiring and relevant, especially as they embark on a new chapter of 

academic and personal growth. 

The academic coordinators addressed the gathering and systematically read out 

the rules and regulations of the institution emphasizing the importance of 

discipline, punctuality, and maintaining a conducive learning environment. 

The orientation programme concluded with the prayer and benediction by Rev. 

Kenny Manoj Kumar, Presbyter in Charge, St. Peter’s Telugu Church, who 

invoked blessings for the students as they embark on this new chapter. 

The day was both informative and enriching, leaving the students motivated and 

well-prepared to begin their journey at the institution with confidence and 

commitment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


